Announcement

Update: With the progressive re-opening of Tanjong Katong Road
South, from Saturday, 2 August 2025, 12.00pm, Service 36 will
resume the regular bus route to ply Tanjong Katong Road South in
the direction to Changi Airport.

From Monday, 4 August 2025, the service will resume the regular
bus route in the direction to Tomlinson Road from start of service.

G LEnquiri =
Go-Ahead % eneralfnquiies £ @ in X &

Singapore\\ , |
7.30am to 10.00pmdaily = goaheadsingapore goaheadsg www.go-aheadsingapore.com



	Slide 1

